







Ocean Reef Primary School
Parent Engagement Protocol 2021


We have learned some valuable lessons whilst dealing with COVID and continue to see positive outcomes from the implementation of our protocol in 2021.
We ask that all parents please follow the protocol set out below.

Drop off and Pick Up.
Parents drop off students at the classroom door each day.
Parents pick up students from the classroom door each day.

Classroom Observation
Parents are invited to view classrooms/ student work, in weeks 3 & 7 of each term, between 8:15am and 8.44am. This is an opportunity to observe and discuss student work with students.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting with Class Teacher
Parents are welcome to contact class teachers to arrange times to discuss student progress.
Parents are welcome to contact the bridge to arrange times to discuss student progress with Mr Smith or Mr Blackwell.

Parent Volunteers 
Parent volunteers for specific programs are welcomed. Individual teachers will negotiate participation with volunteers.

Should you have any questions regarding our protocol above please contact me at the bridge to discuss.

Peter Blackwell
Commanding Officer.
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